
LTCCP 2006-16 SUBMISSION 
Submissions close on 5 May 2006 

I do NOT wish to present my submission at the hearing, and ask that this submission be 
considered. 

I am completing this submission: 
For yourself 

Number of people you represent: 
 

My submission refers to: 
Full Version of the LTCCP 

Page Number: 
 

I also want to respond to:   
 

Name: Alison Hardie  

Organisation:  

Daytime Phone: 03 359 8820  

Evening Phone: 03 359 8820  

Email: ws.am.hardie@xtra.co.nz  

Address: 245a Harewood Road 
Christchurch 8005 

Your Submission: Do you have any comments on the major projects in our 
Draft Community Plan? 

 I oppose strongly the closure of the 3 suburban libraries. They are the 
sources of education for all, and also a recreation facility for disabled, elderly 
and the young as well. It has been proposed to leave only the Papanui library 
existing the northern part of Christchurc - this is located in an area 
surrounded by very busy traffic,little parking and it would be extremely 
unadvisable to let children up to intermediate age go there alone. I personally 
have stopped going to the Northlands mall for this very reason of traffic 
safety.  
A new physcial recreation centre is being built at the Bishopdale Mall and it 
seems ironic that those who wish for the less phyiscal recreation activity of 
learning, reading and research will be the worse off. This is unbalanced 
thinking. IT is not the community's fault that the persent libray in Bishopdale 
has not been upgraded, but many many citizens work in much older buildings 
that have not been upgraded for decades. 
 
DO NOT CLOSE THE SUBURBAN LIBRARIES 

 Do you have any comments on groups of activities (The 
activities and services the Council provides?) 

 Do you have any other comments or suggestions you want 
to make? 

 


